

12/14/23

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Division Chair of the UCR Division of the Academic Senate and Cherysa Cortez, Executive Director of the UCR Academic Senate

From: Katherine Meltzoff, Ph.D., Faculty Chair of the School of Education Executive Committee

Subject: Response to Proposal: First Day Complete (FDC), an Equitable Access (EA) Program

The SOE Executive Committee reviewed the First Day Complete (FDC), an Equitable Access Program. Comments/feedback were solicited at our executive committee meeting and via email.

We do not have any questions or comments regarding this proposal.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback.

Sincerely,

Katherine Meltzoff Faculty Executive Committee Chair School of Education University of California, Riverside